

July 4, 2018

Information Letter no. 24-2018

Dear Member Federations,

We would like to inform you that in 2020 will be held the **Zonal Qualification Event** for the Tokyo Olympic Games. It is our pleasure to invite all federations to send their applications on the attached "Application Form".

This would be necessary for the EFC Congress to make a crucial decision in 2019 about the place for this event. We would like to guarantee the most comfortable conditions for all contestants.

Please note that deadline has been established on 15th of October 2018.

In the attachment:

- Application form

Best regards,

Jacek SLUPSKI Secretary General